
Dear Parents 
I have had a number of emails from you regarding not being able to access the 
FSM.  
Please give us today to look into this and set up systems from school. The 
government only made this decision on Saturday and we are still waiting for 
guidance- as this is a national initiative there may be a few online issues. If this is 
the case, I will look into an alternative with the local shop again. 
This is our priority today and we will send you any updated information as soon as 
possible. We want to get these vouchers to you as soon as we can.  
Many thanks,  
 

Susannah Storey 

 


